Financial Institutional Match

The college general fund provides an annual transfer to fund the required institutional match for
federal workstudy and student educational opportunity grant programs. The transfer was withheld
in FY14 as part of the college’s one-time balancing options. The financial aid director has reviewed
the budget and has confirmed that we can get by an additional year withholding the transfer. This
will result in a non-recurring savings of $503,100.



